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Workshop Services Opens New Packaging Service
Mayor Ray Jones joined civic and community leaders from throughout Smith County on Friday to open a new packing operation for Workshop Services in Smith, Mo.

“This new operation is great for our local businesses and it’s great for workers with developmental disabilities,” Jones said. “It’s a real win for the community.”

Workshop Services Director John Jeffries explained the new area greatly expands the workshops ability to provide packaging services, including shrinkwrapping and mailing. Workshop services already provides flexible assembly and other business services, but the new 5,500-square-foot facility that opened Friday allows larger contracts and more specialized services. Funding for the expansion was provided by a state Economic Development grant with support from the local Disabilities Resource Board of Smith County.

Founded in 1976, Workshop Services provides employment and other services for people with developmental disabilities in Smith County. For further information, call (816) 111-1111 or visit www.workshopservices.org.
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